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Present: Chris Schadler, Bianca Acebron Peco, Dave Hemenway  

 

At 5:36 PM Chairwoman Schadler moved to enter into Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A: 3, II (b) to 

discuss “The hiring of any person as a public employee”, Selectman Hemenway seconded the motion. 

Roll call was taken:  Chairwoman Schadler – yes, Selectwoman Acebron Peco – yes, Selectman 

Hemenway – yes. 

Two town employee positions were discussed. The Board reviewed job descriptions and hours that 

employee positions will need now and in the future.  It was also discussed the format of interviewing and 

how the Board would proceed with potential candidates if necessary.  

An ad in the Grapevine was requested via email to the Grapevine.  

At 6:08 PM, Chairwoman Schadler moved to come out of Non-Public Session.  Selectwoman Acebron 

Peco seconded the motion.  Roll call was taken:  Chairwoman Schadler – yes, Selectwoman Acebron 

Peco – yes, Selectman Hemenway – yes. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bianca Acebron Peco 

 

 


